Standard II—Activities

Traveling Books
Written and Illustrated
by
Our Class

Dear Parents,

During the school year our students will be making several books that will be sent home for
your families to share together. The books will need to be returned the following school day so they
can travel to another child’s home. It is important that children see themselves as authors as they
enjoy reading with you what they have helped write and draw. Please praise your child for his or
her work and remember that every child is at a different level of development. Some of the children
in our class are a year older than other children. Thanks for your participation in this activity.

Sincerely,




